
 

 

SUMMER TERM (2)  
Monday 7TH July 2025                                                                        ISSUE 30 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the value of Honesty throughout the week and pupils made some lovely and thoughtful 
nominations about their peers. Remember we love to hear about how the children are demonstrating the school values 
at home.  

 

Sports week was highly successful and was enjoyed by both pupils and staff. The pupils learnt a range of skills 
throughout the week and were able to collaborate well.  The highlight of the week for many of our pupils was the climbing 
wall and the pupils were very encouraging of peers who were initially nervous to scale the wall.  

 

Pupils also enjoyed our half termly visit to Winmarleigh; a particular highlight of the trip was the zipline. There is a 
selection of photos below to demonstrate the different activities throughout the week.  

 

Finally, just a reminder that Wednesday is a theme day for RSE. You will have received a letter from our PSHE lead 

regarding the activities being delivered.   

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Value of the week is Patience 

 

This week the value we will be discussing is Patience. We will begin the week 
as usual with our whole school Values Meeting. We will be teaching the 
children and helping them to understand that, Patience is the ability to wait for 
something without getting upset and still being positive.  

It is important for children to learn patience as it can benefit their health and 
relationships. Learning patience can take some time to develop, so the children 
will be practicing this in their classes this week in a range of fun activities; and 
discussing in their classes what Patience can both look and feel like to each of 
us, daily. 
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This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

 

Jett 

 

Just a reminder that Tuesday is our beach day for Elm class. Mrs Meacham will be in 
contact with families to give further information.  

 

Just a reminder that Wednesday 16th July is our summer fair and leavers assembly. The 
event will start at 1:30.  

 

 Week Commencing 30/06/2025 – 04/07/2025 = Our attendance 95%. 

Well done all! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 

 


